
Dear Valued Provider, 

Thank you for your continued partnership with Home State Health. We are writing today 
to inform you of the following updates that will be implemented effective immediately.  

Home State Health will be adhering to MO HealthNet billing requirements regarding 
Inpatient and Outpatient services be billed separately in accordance with MO HealthNet 
requirements as outlined in its online Hospital Manual and other resources including the 
requirement that a claim for an inpatient admission date matches the start date of 
service. 

For additional information on claim submission requirements, please refer to the 
Provider Resources section of our website at www.homestatehealth.com. And for 
questions about this or any of our billing requirements, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to our Provider Services team at 1-855-650-3789. 

Sincerely, 

Home State Health Partners 


